
 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

To further contain the spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19), the Governor of Georgia has ordered a 

statewide shelter-in-place beginning this Friday, April 3 through April 13.  In compliance with these 

orders, we will be temporarily shutting down our manufacturing plants during the shelter-in-place 

order.   

Our Sales and Customer Service teams are working remotely and will provide the same level of support 

you are accustomed to receiving.  Please be sure to visit our website at www.mamatting.com for 

updates as we continue to monitor this rapidly evolving situation.   

We apologize for the inconvenience this interruption in service will cause you and your business.  We 

trust you understand the urgency we feel to do our part to stop the spread of this virus.   We know there 

are brighter days ahead and look forward to serving you.   Please stay safe and we will get through this 

together! 

  

Best Regards, 

 

David Hart 

CEO 

 

http://www.mamatting.com/

